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Oregon has allowed voting by mail for many years, at least since I moved to Oregon 

in 2006.  It is convenient, and encourages more participation in decisions that affect 

Oregonians.  It allows folks who might have difficulty voting in person to participate in 

the processes of democracy.  To limit voting by mail would be a direct assault on 

participatory democracy, and would result in fewer people making decisions that 

might affect us all.  I oppose SB 210.   

 


